
Please contact your own state representatives in both the Assembly 
and Senate to support “Lina’s Law”, a bill to address safety concerns 
and save lives on the Wolf River in Menominee County before Dec. 2nd. 

It takes only two minutes, just follow these two simple steps:

Hopefully together we can sign this bill into law and make rafting a safe 
activity for all to enjoy. If you have any questions, feel free to contact us 
directly vergjuandavid@gmail.com. 

Thank you again for your support. 

Lina’s Family

Find out who represents you in the Legislature, type in your 
home address on the following link:

http://legis.wisconsin.gov/Pages/waml.aspx   

The web site will then provide you with the names and 
contact information for your legislators.  
 
Send an email with a short message: 

“Please co-sponsor and support Lina’s Law, LRB-3208/2. I believe in 
this legislation and feel it is needed because…
(add the following sentences or write your own)

…whitewater kayaking and commercial rafting comes with an 
inherent risk of injury. However, when proper steps such as proposed 
by the law are taken initially these risks can be significantly 
decreased.”

…Wisconsin does not regulate this dangerous sport and 
coincidentally it had one of the highest rafting fatality rates last year.”


